







Deborah Schweizer & Curtis Engelhard
21 Graystone Ter
San Francisco, CA 94114

Dear Deborah & Curtis,

Thank you for your recent contribution of $35,800 to the Nancy Pelosi Victory Fund, Check Number 6114, draw on January 15, 2012 from Account #xxxx-2364.

While we appreciate your support, unfortunately this contribution will put you over the maximum amount an Individual is able to contribute to Nancy Pelosi for Congress in a calendar year. 

Therefore, we must return/ refund/ or have you redesignate a portion over to a spouse or other family member.   Should you and a willing contributor wish to redesignate your contribution, please complete the attached form and send it back to us in the enclosed envelope provided.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Dan Boysen at (202) 485-3448.

Please return the form in the enclosed envelope provided.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Dan Boysen at (202) 485-3448.



Dan Boysen



West Finance Assistant
Democratic Congressional Campaign Committee






(See response form next page.)







Contributor Redesignation Form


Deborah Schweizer & Curtis Engelhard
21 Graystone Ter
San Francisco, CA 94114

This confirms that I hereby redesignate my $35,800 contribution to the Nancy Pelosi Victory Fund, Check Number 6114, draw on January 15, 2012 from Account #xxxx-2364.
. 
$30,800 contributed by Curtis Engelhard to the Democratic Congressional Campaign Committee
Curtis Engelhard: _______________________________________________ 
Date: ____________

$5,000 contributed by Deborah Schweizer to Nancy Pelosi for Congress
Deborah Schweizer: _______________________________________________ 
Date: ____________


This confirms that it is my intent to re-allocate and therefore contribute $5,000 to the Nancy Pelosi Victory Fund, via Check Number 6114, draw on January 15, 2012 from Account #xxxx-2364., which represents my personal funds, and is not from any incorporated source or account, and I would like the contribution credited solely in my name. 

Signed: ___________________________________________
	
Name Printed: _____________________________________		

Date: ______________________________________________
Please fax completed form to Dan Boysen at (202) 478-9499 or email to Boysen@dccc.org

Contributions or gifts to the Nancy Pelosi Victory Fund are not tax deductible.
 (
Paid for by the Nancy Pelosi Victory Fund, a joint fundraising committee by Nancy Pelosi for Congress and the Democratic Congressional Campaign Committee, Inc.
)



Contributions to the Nancy Pelosi Victory Fund will be allocated as follows:  Until June 5, 2012, the first $5,000 from a person and the first $10,000 from a multicandidate committee will be allocated to Nancy Pelosi for Congress. The first $2,500/$5,000 of a person's/multicandidate committee's contribution will be considered designated for the primary election; the next $2,500/$5,000 will be considered designated for the general election.  Beginning June 6, 2012, the first $2,500 from a person and the first $5,000 from a multicandidate committee will be allocated to Nancy Pelosi for Congress and will be considered designated to the general election.  The next $30,800 of each contribution from a person and the next $15,000 of each contribution from a multicandidate committee will be allocated to the Democratic Congressional Campaign Committee, Inc. Any contributor may designate his or her contribution for a particular participant.  The allocation formula above may change if any contributor makes a contribution that, when allocated, would exceed the amount that the contributor may lawfully give to any participant.
